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Deb Hill

From: Kristen Buckley <kristen@1918.me>
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 7:51 PM
To: Deb Hill; Phil Buckley
Subject: Stairs on side of house

Hi Deb. 
We've been running numbers all afternoon and we can't seem to make stairs on the (Gagliano) side of our house work. 
We have a 12' space to work in, from the edge of the house to the outside edge of where the deck used to be, and we 
need 20' to run stairs with a 4' platform at both the top and bottom of the stair run.  
That leaves us about 8' short. 
 
So that seems to leave us with Plan B - a beach crossover. 
Are there any requirements or rules that we need to be aware of, when coming up with a plan for that? Jonathan Lucas 
advised us to just put stairs off the edge of what we've already built but I wasn't sure if that would get approved by 
y'all or not. 
Please let me know your thoughts. 
 
Thanks! 
Kristen 
 

 
 


